
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11 April 2022 
 

Notice of Revision of BOC Card Service Charges 
 

Please be informed that with effect from and including 4 July 2022  (“Effective Date”), Bank of China 

(Hong Kong) Limited (“the Bank”) will revise the below service charges of using BOC Card for cash 

withdrawal outside Hong Kong via ATMs of “CUP” network. Currently, cash withdrawal in Hong 

Kong via ATMs of “JETCO” network will remain free of charge.  

 

Service Item Revised Fee Details  

BOC Card 

Cash withdrawal outside Hong Kong via 

ATMs of “CUP” network (Also applicable 

to "UnionPay QRC Withdrawal" via non-

BOCHK ATMs, or withdrawal via linked 

bank accounts under BOC UPI Dual 

Currency Credit Card). ^ 

Cash withdrawal 

from RMB account 

Adjusted to  

RMB 50.00 per 

transaction 

Cash withdrawal 

from HKD account 

Adjusted to  

HKD 50.00 per 

transaction 

Cash withdrawal in Hong Kong via ATMs 

of “CUP” network (Also applicable to 

"UnionPay QRC Withdrawal" via non-

BOCHK ATMs, or withdrawal via linked 

bank accounts under BOC UPI Dual 

Currency Credit Card). ^  

Cash withdrawal 

from RMB account 

Remained  

RMB 15.00 per 

transaction 

Cash withdrawal 

from HKD account 

Remained  

HKD 15.00 per 

transaction 
 
 

^: For transaction conducted via the "CUP" network, if the transaction currency is Hong Kong dollar or Renminbi, the 

transaction amount is converted at the exchange rates set by the Bank at the time of the transaction (exchange rate can be 

enquired via the Bank’s website). If the transaction currency involves currency other than Hong Kong dollar or Renminbi, the 

transaction amount is converted directly at the daily exchange rates set by China UnionPay at the time of the transaction 

(Exchange rate can be enquired via the website of China UnionPay). 
   

For enquiry, please contact “Online Chat” or contact us at (852) 2691 2323.  
     

Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited 
 

Note:  

1. Please note that if customers continue to use the above listed service(s) on or after the Effective Date, 

the customers will be deemed to have agreed to the change(s). If customers do not accept the relevant 

amendments, the Bank may not be able to continue to provide relevant service(s) to customers. Should 

there be any discrepancy between the English and Chinese versions of this notice, the Chinese version 

shall prevail. 

2. Customers can also download this customer notice from “What’s New” in BOCHK website on or 

before 30 May 2022 and customers may not be able to access or download such customer notice 

afterwards. 


